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Terrence P. Morris, Esq. 
Attorney at Law 

57 Elm Road 
Newton, MA  02460 

617 202-9132 

 

July 31, 2015  

By hand and electronic transmission  

Ald. Mark Laredo, Chairman 

Land Use Committee 

Newton Board of Aldermen 

1000 Commonwealth Avenue 

Newton, MA 02459 

 

Re:  15 Southgate Park 

       Petition #150-15   

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Please find hard copies of the Site Plan and Landscape Plan for your review in advance of the 

Land Use Committee session on Tuesday, August 4, 2015. As stated in my email transmission of 

Landscape Plan to you earlier this week, the Site Plan incorporates all the changes resulting from 

neighborhood meeting on Saturday, July 25
th

. Principal among these changes was the relocation 

of the garage entrance drive from Northgate to Southgate Park, which in turn was the catalyst for 

other improvements to the plan 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Terrence P. Morris 

Terrence P. Morris 
 

Attachments (2): Site Plan, Landscape Plan 
 

Cc: Land Use Committee 

      Ald. Ted Hess-Mahan 

      Ald. Barbara Blousal-Glaser 

      Linda Finucane, Clerk of Committee  

      Stephen Pantalone, Sr. Planner   
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